From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk [mailto:webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 17 October 2017 06:41

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application 'P173536/F' by 'Garry Strudwick'

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment:

The proposed buildings are too far into the wood and light pollution from them
and also the many car lights with vehicles coming and going will be visible to
all properties in the two long standing developed rows of properties to the
north and south running east from here. If something like this were to go
ahead (and | strongly believe there should not be building in an established
wood as there are so few left) the buildings should be on the same line as the
existing properties, towards Locksters Lane leaving the wood itself in peace. If
this goes ahead it will be very negative to the whole area eastwards as we will
be slowly surrounded and overwhelmed by development and light pollution
from all directions.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Garry

Last name: Strudwick



Tetephone: [N
i

Postcode: HR3 5HG

Address: Robin Cottage
Priory Wood

Clifford

Hereford HR3 SHG

Link Id:

https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning ap
plication search/details?id=173536




